STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051

Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
EB-Mail: siting.council@ect.gov
www.ct.gov/cse

September 25, 2015

David B. Blakeney

Director, Nuclear Station Safety and Licensing
Dominion Nuclear Connecticut, Inc.

P.O. Box 128

Rope Ferry Road

Waterford, CT 06385

RE: EM-DNC-152-140918(e) — Dominion Nucleat Connecticut, Inc. notice of intent to replace
a transformer at the existing Millstone Power Station located off Rope Ferry Road,
Waterford, Connecticut.

Dear Mr. Blakeney:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the request for an extension of construction
time for this exempt modification, dated September 21, 2015. Pursuant to Condition No. 5 of the
Council’s deciston letter dated October 6, 2014, I have considered your request for an extension of
construction time for this exempt modification and grant a six-month extension of time until April
29, 2016, to complete the construction of this project.

This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should Dominion
Nuclear Connecticut, Inc. decide not to proceed with construction.

Sincerely,

Melanie A. Bachman
Acting Executive Director

MAB/MP/lm

c: The Honorable Daniel M, Stevward, First Selecttnan, Town of Waterford
Mark A. Wujtewicz, Planner, Town of Waterford
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Connecticut Siting Councii

Re: EM-DNC-152-140918(e) — Dominion Nuclear Connecticut, Inc. notice of intent to
replace a transformer at Millstone Power Station, Rope Ferry Road, Waterford,

Connecticut

Dear Ms. Bachman:

On October 6, 2014, the Siting Council acknowledged receipt of the Dominion Nuclear
Connecticut Inc. notice of intent to replace an existing transformer at Millstone Power Station in
Waterford, Connecticut. Construction associated with the approved transformer replacement
project is underway but will not be completed by the October 6, 2015 expiration date for this
acknowledgement. We respectfully request an extension of six (6) months to complete the

transformer replacement project.
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

e

David B. Blakeney

Director, Nuclear Station Safety and Licensing

cc: Daniel Steward, First Selectman, Town of Waterford
L. M. Cuoco, Esq.
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